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Charleston County Cuts Ribbon on New Electric Vehicle Chargers

Charleston County Government, Charleston County Public Library (CCPL), and the Charleston County Park and
Recreation Commission have partnered to provide electric vehicle charging stations to the public. This collaboration is a
pilot program that is partially grant funded. Three chargers will be housed at the Public Service Building, located at 4045
Bridge View Dr., North Charleston, SC 29405, and one at each of the following locations:

o Bees Ferry West Ashley Library, 3035 Sanders Rd., Charleston, SC 29414
e Baxter-Patrick James Island Library, 1858 S. Grimball Rd., Charleston, SC 29412
e Caw Caw Interpretive Center, 5200 Savannah Hwy., Ravenel, SC 29470

“We hope the public will take advantage of these charging stations. They were strategically placed to reduce range
anxiety for those who drive electric vehicles,” said Charleston County Council Chairman Herb Sass. “We are grateful for
the partnership with the Libraries and County Parks on this project that will enhance our growing community.”

“Our libraries are innovative community hubs, so this collaboration was the perfect fit because it aligns with our mission to
enrich the lives of our community and create accessibility to resources,” said CCPL Executive Director Angela Craig.

“We’re excited to partner with Charleston County Government and Charleston County Public Library. We feel this team is
providing excellent opportunities for the public to access this amenity,” said Philip Macchia, Associate Executive Director
for the Charleston County Park and Recreation Commission. “We hope this pilot program is well received by the public
and affords the opportunity to expand this service to the residents of and visitors to Charleston County in the future.”

There will be a small user fee on the chargers except for the one located at Caw Caw Interpretive Center. The $2.00 park
entrance fee will cover charging. The chargers at the libraries and Public Services Building will cost $1.32 per hour. This
amount covers the County’s electricity costs when the EV charging stations are in use. Residents can pay using a
contactless credit card, Apple Pay, Google Pay, or by calling the toll-free number displayed on the stations. Residents
who have a ChargePoint account or the mobile app can also use that method of payment.

Charleston County received a $10,000 grant from the South Carolina Energy Office for the chargers.

The County was able to purchase two 2023 Nissan Leaf S Models to use as motor pool vehicles now that chargers are
available at the Public Services Building.

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can:
e Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org
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